

Head lice in School

Dear Parent

In common with just about every school in Chorley, we have recently had a number of cases of head lice in our school.

We are not allowed to examine children's hair so please check your child's hair and treat if necessary.

It is important that you check and comb your child's hair regularly so that we can eradicate this infection from school.

If you wish to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mr K. Welsh

Mr Kieran Welsh















